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Valley Township Planning Commission 

September 25, 2007 

 

Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chair Janet Nelson.  

Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

Roll Call:  Harry Smith, Tony Garofalo, Janet Nelson, and Melodie Dobbins. Rusty 

Radloff was absent. 

Approval of July 24
th
. Meeting Minutes:  Tony motioned to accept the minutes as written, 

Harry seconded the motion.  Vote taken, motion passed. 

 

Chair, Janet Nelson, opened the Public Hearing on the Land Plan. In attendance were Bill 

Browne, Denise Medemar, and Marv Voss in the audience. 

Bill Browne informed the Commission that some grammar and some formatting needed 

to be done on the plan before it was put on the web page, but the Board was comfortable 

with the Plan.  Marv Voss said that the County thought it was small, concise, and easy to 

read.  With no other comments from the public, the hearing was closed. Harry motioned 

to accept the Plan with the corrections of grammar and formatting as long as the meaning 

of the Plan was not changed.  Tony Garofalo seconded. Discussion:  Harry stated that any 

changes must not affect the meaning of the Plan. Vote taken, Motion passed. The 

Planning Commission would like to thank the temporary Administrative Assistant for her 

help. She was very involved with the process of preparing our Master Plan that will be 

published on our Web Site. Proper formatting and grammar were a very important part of 

the announcement to the general public. 

 

Election of new Officers will be on the agenda for October’s meeting. 

 

Chair, Janet Nelson, informed us that she was resigning, effective tonight. The 

Commission would like to thank Janet for all her help this past year at getting the Land 

Plan ready.  You will be greatly missed. 

 

Motion to adjourn by Tony and seconded by Melodie, vote taken, motion passed.  

Metting adjourned at 7:25p.m. 

 

Melodie Dobbins 

Planning Commission Secretary 


